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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Y6 Events – Summer 2025 

 
We are delighted to confirm that we have arranged two exciting days for our Year 6 children to celebrate the end of 
their time at primary school. 
 
Wednesday 9th July 2025 
The children will leave school at 8.00am by coach for a morning at We The Curious Science Museum, Bristol.  Our morning 
will include an Electricity Unearthed workshop and Planetarium experience.  This will be followed by lunch at Za Za 
Bazaar, World Food Cuisine, for a buffet style meal.  For the afternoon, we have arranged a visit to Bristol Aquarium, 
where we will enjoy a guided tour, talk and fish feed.  Our coach will then collect us at approximately 4:45pm.  We will 
stop at McDonalds (at Strensham) for our tea and aim to be back at school by 7:30 – 8:00pm.  We would ask that all 
children wear school uniform for this day and bring a small rucksack if needed.  The children will not need to bring any 
money for this event.  
 
Wednesday 2nd July 2025 
The children will have an activity day at University of Worcester Lakeside Campus, Holt Heath, Worcester, WR6 6NH.  
We have planned 3 team building activities for us all, to include a team challenge, kayaking and paddle boarding on the 
lake.  Children will need a packed lunch.  Please contact us nearer the date about the possibility of ordering packed 
lunches from our new caterers, should you prefer.  Attached is a kit list of suitable clothing and items the children should 
bring with them.  Uniform will not be required for this event.  To keep costs to a minimum, we would ask parents to 
transport their children to and from the event (postcode detailed above).  The children will need to be at Lakeside for 
9.15am and collected at 2.30pm.    
 
We will be using some of our Y6 enterprise funds to help keep the costs to a minimum.  We would appreciate a voluntary 
contribution of £100 to cover the balance of the cost of these events.  Please feel free to pay in instalments with timings 
and values which suit you. The deadline for final payment and consent on Arbor is Monday 23rd June.  If anyone 
experiences any difficulty in navigating the system, please feel free to get in touch. 
 
We will of course provide any further details nearer to these events but if you have any questions at all about these trips, 
please do call in to speak to me. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Bugg 

 

 


